
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
As you know, our PTA fall fundraiser kicked off this past Wednesday. Our school and our PTA 

would love your help. Please contact our school office if you have any questions about the 

fundraiser or how you can be involved in our PTA. 

 
We try to limit early dismissals after 2:30 to emergencies only. This is to help protect the 

learning environment in classrooms. We greatly appreciate your help with this. 

 

We will have a tornado drill on Thursday of this week. 

 

Parents, we need your help with one additional item. This past week, several TikTok challenges 

have gained in popularity and have affected schools across the nation. These challenges have 

involved vandalizing school property, including bathrooms, and stealing items from school. We 

have talked with students about our expectations and what it means to be caretakers of our 

school. Please know that I will not tolerate anyone damaging school property or stealing items 

from classrooms for any reason. I appreciate you talking with your child about this so that we 

continue to keep Jamestown the beautiful school that it is.    

 

Girls' volleyball and boys' soccer play at Northern Middle on Monday and at home against 

Southeast Middle on Thursday. The football plays at home against Mendenhall on Wednesday.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


